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Napier Port publishes third Climate Change Related Disclosure 

Report 
 
Napier Port (NZX.NPH) today publishes its third annual Climate Change Related Disclosure Report, 
which seeks to provide stakeholders with an understanding of the potential financial implications of 
climate change on its business. The report has been prepared in accordance with the 
recommendations of the Taskforce on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD).  
 
The main focus of the third report is to highlight updates to Napier Port’s climate change ‘physical 
risks’ and ‘transition impacts’ following the refresh of our climate change risk assessment. It adopts 
newly available climate change data and builds on the scenario modelling used in the two previous 
reports. The other key focus area is reporting and analysing our certified emissions output for the 
2023 financial year against our benchmark 2022 financial year. 
 
Our emissions audit certification can be found on our website at: 
www.napierport.co.nz/environment/environmental-monitoring/ 
 
Our Sustainability Strategy and Climate Change Related Disclosure Reports are available at: 
www.napierport.co.nz/investor-centre/ 
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About Napier Port 
Napier Port is New Zealand’s fourth largest port by container volume. We are the gateway for 
Hawke’s Bay and lower North Island’s exports and operate a long-term regional infrastructure asset 
that supports the regional economy. Our strategic purpose is to collaborate with the people and 
organisations that have a stake in helping our region grow. View Napier Port’s investor centre: 
www.napierport.co.nz/investorcentre/  
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